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No. 99-217 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
(Thursday October 14, 1999)

NOTE TO EDITORS: MEETING RESCHEDULED

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards has
rescheduled a Rockville, Maryland, meeting of its subcommittee on human factors. The
meeting will now be held on November 19 , in room T-2B3 of the agency’s Two White Flint
North building at 11545 Rockville Pike, beginning at 8:30 a.m.

All other information regarding the meeting, which was previously scheduled for October
22, remains unchanged from the previous announcement. For further information, interested
individuals should contact Noel Dudley, at 301-415-6888.
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